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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

I am excited to announce a new opportunity available to all ABCUSA churches that started January 1st 2020.  The ABCUSA, in partnership with Church Mutual and Sovereign Insurance Group, has created a national insurance program to benefit ABCUSA churches.  

This program is voluntary, but has a number of key values for ABCUSA churches that we believe deserve mentioning:

· Safety Dividends available to all National Program members
· High Levels of insurance coverage
· Reduced costs due to group purchasing
· Local Representation by Church Mutual employees
· Proactive loss control sources to help avoid claims
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Our partners:

· Church Mutual provides insurance to more house of worship (churches, synagogues and mosques) than any other carrier in the country.  Their commitment to diversity and inclusion fits well within the American Baptist Church vision of unity and inclusion.  

· Sovereign Insurance Group has been administering group purchasing and house of worship insurance programs for 60 years and is committed to helping build healthier congregations.  

Our desire is to provide high quality resources for your congregation that help you continue to do the work you were called to do.  We are excited with this new partnership and the future that it holds for you and the ABCUSA.  

If you have any questions please contact Jeff Dromeshauser, Sr Vice President, Sovereign Insurance Group (abcusa@sovinsurance.com) or 800.222.4478 x3393.  

Respectfully yours,




Dr Jeff Woods
Acting General Secretary
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